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February 11, 2008

Dear Auction Supporter

On behalf of the students of Hosanna-Tabor Lutheran School, we would like
to thank you for your generous donation to our Sixth Annual Spring Auction.
Your support was extremely vital to our success this year,

Over $11,000.00 was raised on February 9th due to the tremendous support
of donations from local businesses and fellow church members. The
proceeds from that night exceeded our expectations this year, and will allow
us to continue to provide a quality education for our students in the future.

We are looking forward to our Seventh Annual Auction and will seek your
continued support of our event.

In Christ
% Bili Reardon
Auction Coordinators

Visit us on our website: www.Hosannatabor.org
Email : dkusch@hosannataber.org



